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7th December 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Key Stage 2 Carol Service 
 
As you know, children in Years 3-6 have been rehearsing in preparation for our Key Stage 2 Carol Service 
which is due to take place next week at the church. 
 
Unfortunately, due to circumstances beyond our control it will no longer be possible for this event to 
take place in the church.  I understand this is very disappointing as we are all looking forward to 
celebrating this special Christmas tradition.  With this in mind, I have arranged for the carol singing to 
take place as follows: 
 

Tuesday 14th December 2021 
3.10pm, Key Stage 2 Playground 

 
Please complete the Google form below by 3.00pm on Friday 10th December to confirm if your child is 
still able to participate: 
 

Changes to KS2 Carol Service - Google Form 
 
We do hope that you will be able to join us for this festive event at the end of the school day.   
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

 
Mr Noel Goodwin 
Headteacher 

Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin 
 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1qbhMZ05RoiVEIdeJckH2GxbMb-aUJpQGM4Fdq4tclLE/edit#settings

